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I'm a small landlord in Washington county. 

I support this bill since it allows a landlord to terminate residential tenancy upon 

reasonable conditions. 

After so many waivers granted to tenants during pandemic times, it is due time to 

restore some control of landlords over their properties.  

Housing situation in Oregon will not get better if landlords quit since they feel they do 

not have basic ways to protect their rental income. 


